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I oppose this bill. Firearms dealers are regulated and licensed Federally and do not 

need or require state interference. This is well out of the State's control, will cause 

the loss of FFL based businesses and in turn create a strong black market for gun 

trading and sales which we strongly do not need. Leave legal businesses alone.  


